City of Midway City Council Regular Meeting
Monday, March 4, 2024, 5:30 p.m.

The regular meeting of Midway City Council was called to order by Mayor Thurman. The following
Council Members were present: Patrick Hall, Mary Raglin, Logan Nance, Sara Hicks. Council Members
Kaye Nita Gallagher and Dee Mason were absent. Also present were Asst. City Clerk Sonya Conner,
VPD Assist Chief Rob Young.

Moment of Reflection — Mayor Thurman requested a moment of silence.

Approval of Minutes

February 5, 2024 — Motion to approve by Council Member Hicks, seconded by Council Member Hall.
Motion carried 4-0.

February 19, 2024 — Motion to approve by Council Member Raglin, seconded by Council Member
Nance. Motion carried 3-0. Council Member Hall abstained due to being absent from the meeting.

New Business

Encroachment Permit, April 27th — A Likely Story — Ashley Dennington. Gourmet hot dog vendor to
sell on sidewalk outside her store on their 1-year anniversary. Motion to approve by council member
Nance, seconded by Council Member Hall. Motion carried 4-0.

Director of Emergency Services Drew Chandler spoke regarding money FEMA has earmarked after
major storms in 2023. Emergency services are looking for safe rooms that can be installed in parks
throughout Woodford County. They are a short-term safety structure in case of a severe storm in the
area. Motion to proceed with the application and agreement of 13% match by Council Member Hicks,
seconded by Council Member Raglin. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion to adjourn by Council Member Nance, seconded by Council Member Raglin. Motion

carried 4-0.
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